
     
 
CIRCULAR NO. SHD/G/01062024 
 
25 June 2024 
 
To:  All Ship Supplier Companies 
CC:  Singapore Ship-Chandlers Association  

Singapore Association of Shipsuppliers and Services 
Singapore Shipping Association 

 
Reminder on Measures to Enhance Safe Operations Involving Ship Suppliers 
 
1. As part of our regular review, kindly be reminded of the following measures to enhance safe 

operations involving Ship Suppliers. 

 
2. Due to recent observations of improper securing of cargoes which can result in serious 

consequences to personnel at the wharf/vessel, we would like to remind that during lifting of 

supplies from/onto vessels, cargo net or cage in good working condition are to be used for every 

lifting operation. All supplies are to be properly secured. Tagline is to be used when necessary 

to control and guide load movement during material handling operations. 

  

Cargo Nets or Cage to be used at all times 

 

3. All port users are required to put on appropriate Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) such as 

helmet with chin strap secured, safety shoes, high visibility vest to protect themselves and 

minimize exposure to hazards that cause workplace injuries.  

4. All personnel are to put on their life jackets securely when working/positioned near the sea, or 

when there is a risk of falling into the sea.  

5. Embarking/disembarking from the vehicle should be from the landside instead of seaside. 

6. For your compliance please. 

 
Goh Teck Chin 
Assistant Vice-President (Safety & Health Department) 
PSA Corporation Ltd 


